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To my Elected Officials, 

I am writing to you this morning regarding the Residential Energy Tax Credit (RETC). I fully
support the extension of this credit. As a solar professional who has been in the industry since
graduating college ten years ago, I can tell you first hand how effective this credit is. Many
(nearly 90%) of my clients have only been able to go solar due to this credit. While the market
is shifting and becoming more and more affordable, for now, to gain the clean energy
infrastructure that Oregon needs, this credit is key. 

 We are solar contractor, yes, but also an employer. We employ twelve people currently.
When I first started, there were only four of us. We've grown tremendously in the last four
years, and we want to continue. My concern is that without this vital tax program our company
will suffer extreme loss of income, and will be forced to layoff our staff. 

I hope that you will consider this extension. Not just for me, or my staff, or our clients, but for
Oregon as a State. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Kelli Wolford | Administrative Manager
(p) 509 499-2362 (e) kelli@synchrosolar.com    
Synchro Solar | $250 Referral Program
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